COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Milwankee County

March 17,2015

Director Mitchell:

The agenda for Thursday’s meeting of the Committee on Finance, Personnel, and Audit includes
a report regarding the Department of Human Resources’ new proposal to eliminate pay grades and
pay steps and implement new broad pay ranges, and providing information regarding new pay
ranges for unclassified positions.

Please provide the informational report requested by the Committee on the unclassified
positions, so the Committee Coordinator can upload this written report into Legistar and make it
available to the public through the County’s Legislative Information Center. Clearly, Human
Resources must have the requested information available, given that the fiscal estimate of $1.8
million includes both classified and unclassified positions as both the Executive's Chief of Staff
and the Budget Director have noted.

Information on unclassified positions originally was requested by the Board’s Chief of Staff, and
received and acknowledged by Human Resources, on February 27, 2015. Since Thursday’s
meeting is three weeks from that request, and the Executive’s Chief of Staff since has relayed that
this is public information that she is willing to share, we trust that the report requested by the
Committee will be made available by the Administration in a timely manner.
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Supervisor Willie Johnson, Jr. Supervisor Theodore Lipscomb, Sr. S~—"
Co-Chair, Co-Chair,

cc: Janelle Jensen, Chief Committee Coordinator
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